
Dear all, 

What an interesting half-term this one has been! Lockdowns, Online Learning, snow days…… It has 

been a challenge for everyone.  What has been amazing is how our school community have worked 

seamlessly together to ensure that our children get the very best education possible. The teaching 

teams have organised Google Classroom, Live Sessions, giving out resources and books and keeping 

regular contact with our families. Also, our admin team has ensured that families receive appropriate 

food vouchers and support as needed.  If you still need to, get in touch with our admin team on the 

email address at the bottom of the page. We are very proud of the team here at Ebor Gardens and we 

are very proud of how our children and families have adapted to the current ‘new normal’! Well done 

to you all!  

As it stands at the moment, we are only expecting our small groups back to school on Monday 22nd 

February, but we will keep you updated as soon as we hear anything different. 

School is closed on Friday 12th February for an INSET day and then the half-term holiday. There will 

be no live lessons or new work set as this is a holiday. 

Have as relaxing a February half-term break as you can.  Mrs Portier & Mr Spink 
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Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery—(just a glimpse at the learning in school and online!) 



 

 

Google Classroom 

Lots of the learning provided is now being 

hosted on Google Classroom. If you are 

currently isolating or in a lockdown situa-

tion, please ensure you contact your 

teacher if you are unable to log on. Daily 

activities and Live Sessions will continue 

after the half-term holiday. (Monday 

22nd February)  
Online Safety Advice 

This week we have added lots of advice 

and top tips for keeping safe on the        

internet and while taking part in Online    

Learning. Please go to our website and 

find the new page on the ‘Parents and   

Carers’ drop down menu. 

You could also follow this link: 

https://eborgardensprimary.co.uk/online-safety-

advice-for-parents/  

COVID-19 

We would like to remind all parents/carers that all adults are asked to wear a mask 

when entering the school site—this includes areas where you may be waiting to  

collect your children. This is for everyone’s safety and is playing a key part in     

keeping the spread of the virus as low as possible in our school community.  

INSET Dates 

12th February 2021 

26th July 2021 

27th July 2021 
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